EMBASSY
OF THE SLOVAK REPUBLIC

NOTE VERBALE

029605/2022-GRVV-2

The Embassy of the Slovak Republic in Athens presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic and has the honour to inform about
the new call for scholarship applications of the National Scholarship Programme of the
Slovak Republic for the academic year 2022/2023.

The National Scholarship Programme is approved by the Government of the
Slovak Republic and is intended to support mobility of foreign students, PhD students,
university teachers, researchers and artists. Information concerning the Programme can
be found in the accompanying leaflet as well as on the website www.stipendia.sk or
www.scholarships.sk.

The application forms for the scholarship should be submitted online via above
mentioned web pages by 30th April, 2022.

The Embassy of the Slovak Republic in Athens kindly asks the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic to forward this information to the Ministry
of Culture, Education and Religious Affairs of the Hellenic Republic, to the State
Scholarships Foundation and to all other authorities competent to transmit this
information to potential applicants.

The Embassy of the Slovak Republic avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic the assurances of its highest
consideration. [ H
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